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Dear Parent/Carer

Thank you for attending a ‘Transition to St Julie’s interview’ with a member of our Leadership
Team. We thoroughly enjoyed meeting you and your daughter and hope that you both had the
opportunity to find out a little more about us and ask any questions you might have had.

I am writing to you now about Year 7 Induction Day on Wednesday 03 July 2024. Your daughter
should arrive at school between 8:45 and 9:00am and report to main reception, where she will
be met by members of our student leadership team and Year 7 staff.

Induction Day will begin with an assembly for all Year 6 pupils in the Dorothy Stang. Following
the assembly, the students will then be placed into their allocated Form Class and they will
spend some time getting to know the other students in their form. The programme for the rest of
the day will include a tour of the school, free lunch in the canteen and some sample Year 7
lessons. The whole experience will give a taste of life at St Julie’s.

The day will end at 3:00pm, when your daughter will be dismissed from site. If your daughter is
travelling home with friends, a sibling or alone she will exit site at the pedestrian exit on either
Speke Road or Woolton Street. If you wish to collect your daughter from site, please park offsite
and walk up to the main reception area.

Your daughter should wear her primary school uniform and bring a pencil case. Avariety of lunch
choices will be provided free to all Year 6 students on the day. Pupils may want to bring their own
packed lunch if they wish and any snacks she might wish to have at break time. We have water
fountains in school and it might therefore be useful for her to have a refillable bottle.

I hope that Induction Day will mark the beginning of a very happy and successful secondary
school career for your daughter. Your daughter’s start date in Year 7 will be Tuesday 03
September at 8:30am. Please do not hesitate to contact Miss Ainsworth, Student Support
Manager, via main reception if you have any queries.

We look forward to welcoming your daughter on Induction Day!

Yours faithfully

@h.

Mrs K Rooney
Deputy Headteacher
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